

January 31, 2023

Dear Pastors and Officers of Unitarian Universalists of Southern Delaware,
	The Sussex Preservation Coalition would like to inquire about the possibility of using your property frontage and parking lot to hold a rally in the spring or fall of this year. The purpose of the rally is to bring public, media, and government attention to the Coalition’s proposed Tree Ordinance draft to be proposed to County Council about the same time.
	We would like to have space for a registration tent and several exhibits. We also intend to march along Lewes-Georgetown Highway for approximately one-mile, round trip.
	We will hire State Police to ensure everyone’s safety and will provide clean-up as necessary.
	Please let us know if this might be possible. Please contact me with any questions you might have. To learn more about the Sussex Preservation Coalition, visit www.SussexPreservationCoalition.org 

Thank you for your consideration,
Jill Hicks, VP
The Sussex Preservation Coalition
JHicks510@verizon.net
610-368-0236
